COPY

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

95, Bothwell Street, Glasgow, C.2.

24th February, 1942.
Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 23rd instant
regarding the plan of emergency steering gear in the case of
Messrs. Purness Shipbuilding Co's Yard Nos. 345~-6, and in
reply I have to say that, in the circumstances, the blocks
will be accepted.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
MIDULESBROUGH.




